





























LETTER OF NOTIFICATION

May 1, 2014

A brief description of any current or pending litigation involving the project known to the
applicant at the time of the letter of notification.

To the best of Blue Racer’s knowledge, there are no current or pending litigation involving this project.
D(6) Agency Correspondence

A listing of the local, state, and federal governmental agencies known to have requirements
that must be met in connection with the construction of the projeet, and a list of documents
that have been or are being filed with those agencies in connection with siting and
constructing the project.

The proposed transmission line project will not require a general storm water discharge permit from the
Ohio Environmental Protection Agency (OEPA) because ground disturbance associated with this project
will be less than one acre. BRM will implement and maintain best management practices (BMPs) to
minimize erosion and control sediment to protect surface water quality during storm events. There are no
other known local, state or federal requirements that must be met prior to commencement of the
proposed Project.

4906-11-01(E) Environmental Data

E(1) Threatened, Endangered, and Rare Resources

A description of the applicant's investigation concerning the presence or absence of federal
and state designated species (including endangered species, threatened species, rare
species, species proposed for listing, species under review for listing, and species of special
interest) that may be located within the area likely to be disturbed by the project, a
statement of the findings of the investigation, and a copy of any document produced as a
result of the investigation.

The United States Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS) federally listed species by Ohio Counties published
in January 2014 were reviewed to determine the threatened and endangered species in Monroe County.
USFWS’s publication listed the Indiana bat (Myotis sodalis), endangered; and Northern long-eared bat
{(Muyotis septentrionalis), proposed as endangered.

The proposed project contains recently cleared habitat along a perennial stream channel, and previously
disturbed serub-shrub habitat adjacent to Swazey road within the proposed project area. Forested habitat
impacts will not occur in association with this project. Forested land was previously cleared for the Berne
Cryogenic Facility and nearby pipeline development.

A coordination letter was submitted to USFWS on February 21, 2014 seeking a review of the proposed
project for potential impacts on threatened or endangered species. Correspondence received from
USFWS indicates that the proposed project is in the vicinity of one or more confirmed records of Indiana
bats and Northern long-eared bats and potential suitable habitat exhibiting characteristics of suitable
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